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Weekly News – Friday 12th July 2019  
 

Year 6 
  

Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
A huge well done to all of year 6 for their hard work and effort in the 
production-what an amazing show! 
 
The nurse will be visiting to give children an opportunity to share any 
concerns/ask any questions about transition to secondary school 
that they may have. The drop in session will be on Monday 15th July, 
at lunchtime. This drop in session will take place in Willow classroom, 
and children can come in either individually, or with a group. 
 
The children should bring in a carrier bag on Monday next week to 
start collecting in their books etc. to bring home. They will need PE kit 
on Tuesday. 
 
Year 6’s special assembly will take place on Thursday 18th July at 
9:15am. We look forward to seeing you all there. The end of year 
disco will also be held on Thursday from 5:30-7:30pm. Please ensure 
the children have eaten dinner as there will only be snacks and 
squash provided. The theme is ‘summer beach’ party.  
 
The children may bring in a shirt to be signed on Friday 19th July. They 
will also receive their yearbooks on this day. 
 
This will be our last newsletter of the school year. We want to say a 
huge thank you for all your support across the year. 
 
Have a fantastic (hopefully relaxing) summer!    

 

Mrs Howarth, Mrs Lawn, Miss Bennett & Mrs Vincer  

Homework 
Please use the google classroom to practise the songs for the special 
assembly. Code: r52g4h (they are in the ‘Production’ classroom) 

 

Date Reminders 

Thursday 18th July 
Special Assembly 9:15am 
Year 6 end of year Disco 
5:30-7:30pm 
 
Friday 19th July 
Children may bring in a 
clean, white school shirt for 
signing 
 
Finish at 1:30pm 
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